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Cripple Creek, CO  80813 
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Dear Property Owners and their Tenants, 
 
Effective with the March 2012 billing, MMWC will not longer be billing tenants for their 
water usage.  The water usage bills will be sent directly to the property owner/member.   
 
The Board of Directors has made this change due to the high delinquency rate among 
tenants in the subdivision. 
 
Just as a reminder, the By-laws clearly state that any fees are the responsibility of the 
member/property owner (see registration of membership). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the office, Monday through Friday, 8:30am to 
1:30 pm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mountain Mutual Water Company 
Board of Directors 
 
January 17, 2012 
 


